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PRAISES
and

REQUESTS

• Praise the Lord that Pasquale 
trusted Christ as Savior. 

• Praise the Lord for the good 
turn out for the game night at 
church. 

• Praise the Lord that we are 
seeing several visitors come to 
the church. 

• Pray for Wilson’s salvation. 
He is the husband of a lady 
who comes to church. 

• Pray for growth in the church, 
b o t h s p i r i t u a l l y a n d 
numerically. 

• P r a y f o r R o m u a l d , t h e 
summer intern, that we would 
be a blessing to him as he 
ministers to the church this 
summer. 

• Pray for the different institute 
classes being taught.

 What an encouraging couple of months we have had. 
The Lord has allowed us to see progress in the lives of people of 

the church, and to also see Pasquale 
saved. Pasquale, as mentioned in our 
previous prayer letter, has started coming 
to the church regularly, and we started 
working through discipleship lessons. The 
very first lesson was on assurance of 
salvation. It was during this lesson that 
she understood that she was not saved. 
Praise the Lord that she placed her faith 
in Jesus Christ as personal Savior. Please 

pray for us in the next couple of months as we continue to serve 
the Lord in France. I will be teaching one more time in the local 
Bible institute in Toulouse. The 
church will also continue to 
pursue its different outreaches: 
weekly Bible stand at the 
market, distribution of the 

Club, youth group, etc. The 
ministry keeps things busy for 
us, and it is a blessing to be able to serve our great God 
amongst people who need to hear the Gospel.

Game Night 
 In April, the church organized a game night, where the 
people of the church invited their friends and family to come 
and play different board games. During the evening, we ate, 

unsaved contacts of the church folks. Please pray that as we 
maintain contact with these people that we would be able to 
see souls saved. 
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Bible Club

blessing to see that almost half the people who came were 
played and shared the Gospel with 15 lost souls. What a great 
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